10th May 1939.

Dear Sir,

Messrs. Bodewes' Scheepswerven, Yard No. 309.

I em enclosing herewith 3 copies of the plan
of sternframe & rudder, submitted by the Builders for the
above vessel, and with regard thereto may state that,
provided the arrangements be carried out as shewn and
amended thereon and to your satisfaction, they could be
approved.

I am, Dear S8ir,

Yours faithfully,
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with 3 plans,

The Surveyor,

HAREN. Groningen.




